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Relocation Update 
Another Stop Press notice. Sessions will continue at the Besgrove Street workshop this coming week 
and until further notice. 

After last week’s committee meeting 
it came to light just how much work is 
involved in painting the floor. Once all 
the trades have finished, the floor has 
to be washed, sanded, washed again 
and then have 2 coats of a special paint 
applied. The paint needs 7 days to dry. 
Consequently the handover date is 
still unknown and remains in the “best 
guess” category. Hopefully it is not too 
much longer.

Monday is a public holiday so there will 
not be any sessions that evening but 
at this stage, there will be our normal 
session arrangements from Tuesday 11 
June onwards.

The General Meeting scheduled for 12 
June, will remain cancelled due to the amount of “behind the scenes” work being done. Your session 
leaders will be updated and should be able to answer any of your questions.

On a positive side, the security system has been commissioned as has the solar system. The workshop 
is now running on solar power.

On a more humorous side this picture was taken as a 
memento of the last attendees at the Besgrove Street 
workshop. Perhaps it will be worth some money as it 
is now of attendees at the pseudo last session.

With a “glass half full mindset” you still have a chance 
to attend the last session and be recorded as being 
there when the club was last open for business in 
Besgrove Street. Would anybody care to hazard a 
guess as to exactly which session that will be?

With confidence the Woodpecker can say you will receive regular updates advising status of the new 
workshop. 

STOP PRESSSTOP PRESS

Note the club sign has been mounted

A fleeting moment of fame !


